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Hello, my name is Mckenzie Calvert, and I am opposed to the proposed tax increase 

on tire sales. As a resident of rural Oregon, I go through one to three sets of tires 

each year. This is a direct result of the conditions in our area—gravel roads that we 

share with large logging trucks. These trucks kick up rocks and debris, making flat 

tires a common occurrence for us. Tires are already becoming increasingly 

expensive, and this tax would further strain my budget, limiting the money I can 

spend within my own community. I urge you to reconsider this measure, as it 

disproportionately impacts rural residents like myself. 


